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 Dear Colleagues,
 
After careful consideration, the decision has been made to suspend the search for the Vice President for
Enrollment Management and to reopen it at a later date.  Dr. Amy Ballagh has agreed to continue to serve in the
interim role.  I would like to thank the search committee for their work.   I would also like to thank Dr. Ballagh
for her willingness to serve.
 
Sincerely,
 
Jaimie L. Hebert, Ph.D.
President
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